
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We had a visit from Emma Bone on Wednesday who 

works closely with me on school improvement. Emma is 

a Deputy Trust Lead for another Trust in the South West. 

We popped into lessons, looked at books and spoke to 

children about their learning- which was fantastic. 

Children were able to articulate their learning and 

were able to talk about this in detail.   

We look forward to seeing you all next week for Parent 

Consultations.  

Just a reminder- if you have any specific questions for 

The Redstart Learning Partnership, a Trust 

representative will be here on Monday 17th October 

from 2.15pm. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated lovely books 

for our library. They are much appreciated.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall 

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 14th October  Yr5/6boys Football v Chardstock 

 18th & 19th October Parent consultation evening 

 24th to 28th October  Half Term 

 14th November  Yr5/6 Residential Info evening 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

7th October 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Maisie-May  Harry 

Class 2 Horner  

           Teddy, Jess James  

Class 3 Quantock            

 Thomas, Danny Rose 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 William, George Emily  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox stock-

landdsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

Message from the PTFA 

At the start of term we asked for opinions on what the PTA should spend our saved funds on… so 

here’s what has been chosen. We’re going to use some immediately to support the library. We’re 

also going to pay for a huge cover outside the back of Horner Hill classroom - we think we’ve got 

enough money but it might take a bit of arranging to have it put up. 

 

Longer term we’d like to put the rest of the money, and fundraise in the future for playground 

equipment. Although not for the playground, but to put equipment like balancing, climbing and 

monkey bars and surface a separate area for playtime beneath the hard court. We may well be 

able to combine the new surfacing with a smaller running track for PE and the daily mile. 

 

We’ll be able to work out once the cover is installed how much more we need to fundraise and 

set a target. We’ll let you know!  

Sports News from Mr Murnane 

Sponsored Run 

Over the last week's PE lessons each class has been taking part in the sponsored run. Each lap 

was 0.16 kilometers long, and as a school our children completed 1,111 laps!!! This works out at 

177.76 kilometers in total, which is just over 73 miles completed! 

It has been an absolute pleasure organsing and watching all the children enjoy their running with 

their classmates, showing great determination and drive to do their best. 

If you haven't already done so please give your child's sponsor form and money into the school 

office as soon as possible. 

New PE & Playtime Equipment 

A HUGE thank you must go out to the school's PTFA who have paid for brand new netballs, bas-

ketballs and mini plastic 'air-flow' balls for the pupils to use at playtime and during their upcoming 

PE lessons. 

Pixies Holt Information Evening—Yr 5/6 Parents 

Please join us on 14th November for an outline of the Pixies Holt Class 4 residential trip. 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

It has been a busy week in Featherlake, our focus has been 'People Who Help Us'. The children 

have been dressing up as firefighters, police and builders, cleaning teeth and making skeletons 

and calm jars. They have learnt about our unique fingerprints and all about Florence Nightin-

gale. They thoroughly enjoyed the virtual author visit on Monday. Next week our focus is: Har-

vest and Autumn.   

 



Class 2 Horner News 

We had a very exciting start to the week with Fizz Pop Science Club.  We were looking at 

temperature and the children experimented with endothermic reactions.  We even made 

popcorn at the end of the session, and everyone took home a bag.  We are very much looking 

forward to next week.  There is a waiting list for another fizz pop club next term. If at least 9 pupils 

want to join, then we will have another set of science clubs. Please contact the office or fizz pop 

directly if you wish to sign up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In art, we have been looking at artists as explorers and collectors.  We have learnt how to use a 

technique called wax resist.  Here are a couple of our designs. 

 

 

 

In guided reading, we have started reading Traction Man and we are very 

excited to start writing our own adverts for a Traction Man doll.   

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

This week, Quantock Class 

displayed our core values in 

the most exceptional way as 

they participated in the 

school's sponsored run. They 

showed such kindness and 

support towards each other 

and really respected the task 

in hand, undertaking it with 

great determination. I was so 

very proud of each and every 

one of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

I'm also extremely impressed with the diary writing the class produced this week.You can't help 

but be lifted when you read phrases such as "the lit torch was flickering in the wind" - a perfect 

example of the past progressive tense we've been learning this week! 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

This week Bucehayes have been supportive of each year group with Year 5 working hard on 

some not so little quizzes, whilst Year 6 conquered Long Division expertly.  Our Geography topic 

on natural resources and the environment is coming to an end and we looked at Carbon Foot-

print Calculators and all the factors that affect it.   

We are determined to finish our Class Reader - Brightstorm next week and have enjoyed some 

very exciting chapters this week.   

Parents please look out for an email about our DT bread making adventures next week.  

 

Times Table Rock Stars 

1st Alfie 

2nd Emily 

3rd Sally 

 

 

 

 

 




